
ASHIANA ISPAT LIMITED 

To, 

CIN: L27107RJ1992PLC006611 
www.ashianaispat.in 

The Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited, 

25th Floor, 

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Corporate Office : 
908-910, Pearls Best Height-II 

Netaji Subhash Place 
Pitampura, New Delhi-110034 
Ph. :011-49032928, 49032938 

E-mail : ail@ashianaispat.in 
ashianagroup@yahoo.co.in 

Dt. 01.02.2024 

Sub: Reply to BSE for clarification sought on significant movement in price 

Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 513401 

This has reference to clarification sought from Ashiana lspat Limited ("the Company") on 

February 01, 2024, in relation to significant movement in price of the shares of the 

Company. 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI 

(LODR) Regulations, 2015 and the Company has promptly intimating / informing the siock 

Exchange on all event(s) and information(s), which may have a bearing on the operation/ 

performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information as and when 

required from time to time. 

The movement in the Company's share price is purely a market driven and owing to the 

market conditions on which the Company, neither, has any control nor has any knowledge 

of reasons. 

Shares of the Directors and promoters are not involve in any kinds of such trading activities. 

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same information on your 

records. Please acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Ashiana lspat limited 

(Naresh Chand) 


		2024-02-01T15:59:33+0530
	NARESH CHAND




